
Do you have questions about  

Auto Enrolment ? 
Why not consider attending one of our presentations.  We will talk you through 

the decisions you have to make as an employer and give you the opportunity to 

ask any questions. 

Each presentation starts at 10.30 a.m. and lasts for between 60 to 90 minutes. 

No charge to attend, free parking, tea & coffee - we only ask that you book in 

advance.  Please email Jperrin@EdmundCarr.com or Slock@EdmundCarr.com. 

Presentations held in our Chelmsford Office in small groups of up to 6-7 people. 

Please call Julie Perrin on 01245 261818 with any queries 

Dates available 

 

Friday 10th March 2017 

Friday 17 March 2017 

Friday 24th March 2017 

 

Future dates to be confirmed  

 




